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Sent: 22 October 2018 22:40
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 18/01501/F

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 10:39 PM on 22 Oct 2018 from Mr Luke Mulley.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	The Pheasant Pluckers Inn Burdrop Banbury OX15 5RQ 

	Proposal:
	Change of use from Class A4 (ACV Listed) to Class C3 dwellinghouse 

	Case Officer:
	Bob Neville 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Luke Mulley

	Email:
	

	Address:
	AS Designs, The Old Post Office, Main Street Sibford Gower, Banbury OX15 5RT



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	
The old post office
Sibford Gower
Banbury
Oxon
Ox15 5rt

22nd October 2018

Re:18/01501/F change of use from A4 to C3 (ACV listed Pheasant Pluckers Inn Burdrop (formally Bishop Blaze)


Dear Mr. Neville,


Please refuse the above application. 

I am saddened that only a couple of months have passed since the previous application for change of use and once again I am having to write to ask you to refuse yet another application (the 11th) made to change the use of this once great and historic pub

It seems that there are no new reasons for this application. It seems that despite attempts to offer to purchase by the Bishop Blaze support group no response has been forth coming from Mr & Mrs Noquet. 

Pubs success and the support of the local community is earned as a result of the enthusiasm, welcome and overall environment produced by the landlord/lady and their team, this is not something that can be demanded.

For all the reasons given by the BBSG and Parish Council please reject this application.


Yours sincerely



Mr. L. Mulley & Mrs M. Mulley
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